Greg

From: orv-enews@s193009083.onlinehome.us

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 7:40 PM

To: Greg Heaton

Subject: Oak Ridge Village HOA - Volunteer Drive







September 7, 2011

Dear Greg Heaton,

Welcome to Oak Ridge Village Homeowners Association *e*NEWS. A service that homeowners can subscribe to get HOA news, advisories, event notices, and information fast easy and free! Please help pass the word and foward this email to your neighbors. As always, please visit our community's web site at http://www.orvhoa.com/ for more detail information and news.



BE THE FIRST TO KNOW - WITH eNEWS!

TAKE ACTION IN YOUR COMMUNITY
VOLUNTEER DRIVE - SEPTEMBER 13, 2011
ORV CLUB HOUSE
BEGINNING at 6:00 PM



CALLING ALL



Your Community Needs You!

We have the following HOA Committees that need your service.

Architectural Control Committee
Activity Center Committee
Communications Committee
Finance Committee
Safety Committee
Social Committee

Join your neighbors on September 13th at the ORV Club House beginning 6:00 PM to help get programs for our community started and organized for the benefit of all our residents.

Volunteers are Needed for:

National Night Out

(in Texas)

Tuesday, October 4, 2011



Help plan and organize this community event by joining the Safety Committee.

Finally! - Cooler Fall Temperatures are here! Clean out those closets and garages



ORV Community Wide Garage Sale Saturday, September 10, 2011

(City Permits are Required)

Be sure to check the News & Events Page on our community web site at http://www.orvhoa.com/ for more news and detail information.

Sincerely,

eNEWS Team - Communications Committee Oak Ridge Village Homeowners Association, Inc.

Please note this message was sent via an automated system and replies are not monitored.

To unsubscribe to eNEWS Click here